Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project Update

Dear resident,

The Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project is preparing for the upgrade of Lower Brown Hill Creek between Watson Avenue and Harvey Avenue which is scheduled to take place from late 2023 to mid-2024.

A 6.8-metre-wide rectangular concrete channel will be constructed through the Council drainage corridor and new 6.8-metre-wide covered culverts will be installed at the Harvey Avenue crossing. Work zone traffic management will be in place throughout the construction period and access to private properties will be maintained at all times. Pedestrian and cycle access across Brown Hill Creek will also be maintained at all times.

The upgrades will then continue through to Birdwood Terrace until mid-2025 – please find attached a graphic showing the work packages and scheduling.

A community information session will be held at: 4pm on Thursday 26 October 2023 at the Plympton Community Centre (34 Long Street, Plympton). All local residents and interested parties are encouraged to attend to learn more about this important project.

Alternatively, please feel welcome to contact me directly to discuss the project or to learn more about the upcoming construction phase.

These works are being managed on behalf of the Brown Hill and Keswick Creeks Stormwater Board.

Contact:

Project Manager - Brett Shuttleworth

brett.shuttleworth@bhkcstormwater.com.au

0401 574 416

For more information on the Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project, please visit:

₩v

www.bhkcstormwater.com.au

6

1800 934 325

info@bhkcstormwater.com.au

